
Report of International Development Studies Students’ Association  
Wednesday March 28th, 2018 

Event Reports 
• The IDSSA election for the upcoming year is currently underway!  

Upcoming Events 
• The IDSSA is planning on holding another Wine and Cheese night to bring IDS students 

together. This may take the form of a year end celebration/journal launch for all program 
students, as well as an awards ceremony to recognize designated students and professors.  

General Updates 
• The IDSSA has finally returned to it’s office in the basement of Leacock after recent 

construction that has booted us from our rightful home for the past year. Come visit us during 
office hours! 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Zain Bhanji 
IDSSA VP External 


